
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 653 1996 - Email: ffn10@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

JULY 2024

SCHOOL HOUSE

Dates for the Diary:
MONDAY 8TH JULY – GRADUATION BALL 

7pm till 8pm – School leavers 

29TH JULY – GLOBAL TIGER DAY 
The children will be learning all about these amazing animals. 

 22ND JULY - SUMMER OLYMPICS/PARALYMPICS-SPORTS WEEK
Parent and children sports day will be carried out throughout the week, dates and 

times to be confirmed closer to the time,  

Look what we have been doing:

look what we will be doing:

Upcoming events - 

LAMBS 
We have enjoyed looking at different forms of
transport and how they move, linked to the Row, Row
Your Boat story. The children enjoyed exploring boats
in water and foam, rolling the cars down the ramp and
into the sand and making up their own version of the
Row, row your boat nursery rhyme.

DUCKS 
The children have enjoyed the Gruffalo story. They
have enjoyed making the different food from the story, 
and used moon sand to make Gruffalo crumble and
their own owl ice cream! The children enjoyed
retelling the story as they looked for the different
animals hidden around the garden. Thank you to
Zaviyar for bringing his Gruffalo teddy in and Klay for
sharing his book and puppet with us.

FARMERS 
The children have been exploring the Gingerbread
Man story. They enjoyed role playing as they made
their own gingerbread man in the home corner. We
then baked a real gingerbread man, which the
children enjoyed eating as they pretend to be the fox
in the story. The children looked at their facial features
comparing them to the gingerbread man and enjoyed
drawing around each other while drawing outlines of 
each others bodies.

EXPLORERS 
We have been enjoying lots of physical activities
linked to the start of the Euros. The children enjoyed
playing football, they learnt about other sports such as
golf, tennis and basketball. The children have also
had a new update on our sponsored dog Albus, who
has been out training in unfamiliar environments. This 
inspired us to role play, as we guided each other
around the garden taking on the role of Albus.


